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PERSONAL BEST

Courtney, Mackenzie C,

Charlotte, Keighley, Brock,

Caleb, Devin, Hollie, Abbey,

Gus, Meg, Ephraim,

Mackenzie, Samh, Jared,

Amy, Jamie, Charis, Hollie,

Izzy, Aylah, Heidi, Isabel, Ryan, Sam,
Shay

WELLBEING

Sharna, Tessa, Bianca,
Charis, Charlize
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CHALLENGING

CURRICULUM

Kysen, Charlie, Blaze, Pippa,
Mackenzie C, Room 1,
Charlotte, Joshua

LEARNING TO LEARN
Sophie, Caleb, Casey, Aleah, W7o
Sophie, Amyah, Mason, Zara KMl
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Dear Parents and friends of our School Hello/Kia Ora/Konichi Wa/ Bora Da

School Accounts

By now, if you owe the school any money, you will have received your last school
account for the year. | would like all accounts to be paid by 4th December please,
as it is the end of our financial year. If you are unable to settle your account in full
please contact Annette or Kim in the school office. Your assistance in this matter
is appreciated.

Swimming Pool

Our school pool is full and from Monday children will be
able to bring their togs and go swimming. If you would
like a key for the pool please see Annette in the office
before the end of school. The cost of the out of hours
pool key is $40, $30 pool key and a $10 bond. For
families that still have a pool key from last year | will bill

o
their school account $30. Please be aware that after

ar
school closes, it will be difficult to get a key for the pool.

The Less Fortunate Than Yourselves.

This year we would like to do something for families that
do not have a lot at Christmas time. If you would like to
donate something, please come in and place under our
Christmas tree. You can donate gifts or food items. We
will donate food to Foodbank in Stratford and the gifts will
go to the Council to give out.

Library Books - These must be returned to school by
tomorrow.

Year 8 Leavers Dinner - Invitations have been sent
home regarding this, numbers attending must to in by Monday morning 4/12 at the
latest.

Community Notices

FONTERRA

On Sunday December 10 Fonterra invites you and your family to come to one of the farms
we’re opening around the country to see what happens down on the farm. You can talk to a
farmer about what they’re doing to care for New Zealand’s waterways, see where milk
comes from, and enjoy a fun day out with activities for kids and a free ice cream for
everyone.

Book your visit at www.opengates.co.nz. We look forward to seeing you there.

PIANO AND GUITAR LESSONS

Next year we have the opportunity to have one on one lessons at Toko School. If there is
enough interest then the tutors will come out to Toko School for the day and will take
lessons. Lessons will be for half an hour - Guitar - $240.00 per term. Piano $255.00 per
term. If you are interested please e.mail: office@toko.school.nz

WHANGAMOMONA CHRISTMAS PARADE 15/12/17 6.30PM START.
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